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26 June 2015 

Chaired first meeting of the Safeguarding Children Board Managing Demand Sub Group considering how 

partners can work together to reduce the pressures on ‘front line’ child protection teams.  

30 June 2015 

Met with Frances Howie and Suzy James to discuss volunteering project. Observed that the slow progress 

may be due to the pressures everybody is facing in dealing with the day to day business with no spare 

capacity.  

1 July 2015 

Worcestershire Safeguarding Children Board – Development Session and Board Meeting 

6 July 2015 

Introduction / update meeting with Lindsay Peniston (Worcester Volunteer Centre) and Gary Roskell (BARN 

– Bromsgrove and Redditch Network). 

9 July 2015 

Meeting with Ruth Cooper and Henry Soulsby, and John Taylor of Community First, to discuss Voices 

support for Redditch and Bromsgrove and Wyre Forest CCGs and the role of Community hwb.  

10 July 2015  

Attended Worcestershire Association of Carers AGM and Annual Conference.  

13 July 2015 

Launch of Young Solutions Worcestershire. This is the new name for Worcestershire Council for Voluntary 

Youth Services (WCVYS) and reflects the start of a new phase of work. The Right Solutions, the trading arm 

was also unveiled at this very well supported event. 

14 July 2015 

Attended Wyre Forest CCG Annual Meeting 

16 July 2015 

Connecting Families pilot event in Redditch 

17 July 2015 

Worcestershire Voices workshop – feedback on Chairs 360° Review and planning for the future direction of 

Voices. 

20 July 2015 

Attended Public Sector Reform workshop exploring Community Resilience and Volunteering.  

 


